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RFP # 18-722-25 – Addendum One 
 
To: Interested Parties of RFP 18-722-25  Date: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 
      
 
From:  Heather Zepp – Procurement Specialist 3                    Subject:  RFP# 18-722-25 
 Department of Environmental Conservation Addendum One 
 Division of Administrative Services 
  
The solicitation package for Request for Proposals (RFP) 18-722-25 – Marine Monitoring Report for the State 
of Alaska, Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC), Division of Water Quality, is hereby changed as 
follows: 

 SEC. 3.06 PROMPT PAYMENT FOR STATE PURCHASES 
The state is eligible to receive a 5% discount for all invoices paid within 15 business days from the date of receipt of the 
commodities or services and/or a correct invoice, whichever is later. The discount shall be taken on the full invoice amount. 
The state shall consider payment being made as either the date a printed warrant is issued or the date an electronic funds 
transfer (EFT) is initiated. 

And is replaced with: 

Sec. 3.06 Prompt Payment for State Purchases 

Not applicable 

All other terms and conditions for this Request for Proposals (RFP) remain unchanged. 
 
Issued by:  Heather Zepp 
Title:  Procurement Specialist 3 
Email:   decdasprocurement@alaska.gov 
 
The proposal documents require individual acknowledgment of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications. This is a mandatory requirement, and any proposal received without acknowledgment of receipt 
of addenda may be classified as non-responsive. 
 

End of Addendum 
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